
From: Chris Johnson <cjohnson@garnernc.gov>  
Sent: Friday, July 8, 2022 2:16 PM 
To: Nancy Daly <Nancy.Daly@wakegov.com> 
Subject: WP Board 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Wake County network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
 
Hi Nancy, 
 
I was recently made aware that I have been accepted as a new member on the Town of Cary‘s planning 
and zoning board.  I have thoroughly enjoyed serving the last three years on the Water Partnership, but 
given my workload and this new appointment I think it is likely a good time to “pass the torch”.   Our 
Assistant Town Engineer, Leah Harrison, is well qualified and could take over as Garner‘s representation 
on the Wake County Water Partnership Board.  Ms. Harrison has a strong stormwater background and is 
also a certified floodplain manager (CFM).  She currently serves as a supervisor overseeing engineering 
plan review, managing capital projects, and the Town’s stormwater program. 
 
Please let me know what steps, if any, I/we need to take to allow Ms. Harrison this opportunity with the 
WCWP moving ahead.   
 
Thanks.  
 
Chris Johnson, PE, MPA 
Town Engineer 
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